Cape 31 Europeans - Notice 1

Thursday 12th October 19:30.

RO update - after discussion with the class Exec Committee this afternoon and
based on the range of forecasts and tidal situation the decision has been made that
there will be no racing at the Cape 31 European Championships on Friday 13 October.
AP over A will be displayed at RYS at 0800 on Friday.

Four races are planned each day for Saturday and Sunday with the first warning
signal at 1025 as per the Notice of Race. Peter Saxton RO.
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All forecasts updated in 4 hours, 6 minutes
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